[TODAY’S DATE]

Cru Stubley 
Secretary to the Commission Public Service Commission of Wisconsin 
4822 Madison Yards Way 
Madison, Wisconsin 53705

Dear Mr. Stubely, 

I am writing to express my strong support for Cochrane Cooperative Telephone Company's (CCT) Broadband Expansion Project for the Town of Dodge, as part of the Broadband Equity, Access, and Deployment (BEAD) Program. This initiative is crucial for our community and aligns perfectly with the goals of the BEAD Program, which aims to ensure that all Americans have access to reliable, high-speed internet.
This program is essential for promoting digital equity and ensuring that every community, regardless of its location, has the opportunity to participate in the digital economy. CCT’S project will bring significant benefits to the Town of Dodge, including:
1. Enhanced Educational Opportunities: High-speed internet access will enable students to access online learning resources, participate in virtual classrooms, and complete assignments more efficiently. This is especially important in today's digital age, where education increasingly relies on technology.
2. Economic Development: Reliable broadband connectivity is a critical factor for attracting new businesses and supporting existing ones. It will enable local businesses to expand their online presence, reach new markets, and improve their operations. This, in turn, will create jobs and stimulate economic growth in our community.
3. Improved Healthcare Services: Telehealth services have become an essential component of healthcare delivery, particularly in rural areas. With high-speed internet, residents of Dodge will have better access to telehealth services, allowing them to receive medical consultations and care without the need to travel long distances.
4. Increased Quality of Life: Access to high-speed internet enhances the overall quality of life by providing residents with access to information, entertainment, and social connections. It also enables greater civic engagement and participation in local government and community activities.
CCT’S commitment to expanding broadband access in the Town of Dodge is commendable and aligns with the broader goals of the BEAD Program. I urge you to support this project and help ensure that our community can fully benefit from the opportunities that high-speed internet access provides.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
[YOUR NAME]


